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A screening test every two 
years from the age of 50 can 
help detect bowel cancer early. 
If found early, over 90% of bowel 
cancers can be successfully 
treated. Doing the test every two 
years is an important way to stay 
healthy and strong for your family.

Screening for bowel cancer is simple, 
private, and free.

For more information, have a 
yarn with your health provider or 
Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait 
Islander health worker about making 
a bowel cancer screening test part 
of your regular check-up or visit:
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